
Our McGuffey 8th Graders will be visiting 
Warren G Harding High School on Friday, April 26th.  

During this visit, students will be able to tour the building, 
hear about new and exciting learning opportunities, learn 

about high school expectations and meet some of the WGH 
staff members.  The students will be transported to WGH 

in the morning and will spend about an hour there.  
  

This visit is for our McGuffey Students only.  Parents are 
invited to a “Class of 2028” Family Information Night on 
Monday, May 1st.  More information about this night will 

be coming soon. 
 

If you have questions about this upcoming visit to 
Warren G Harding High School, please contact 
McGuffey School at 330-675-6980 and speak to 

Mr. Joseph or Mr. Middleton. 


